15139 W. Frontier Drive
Surprise, AZ 85387
January 15, 2013

 
Officer Charles Rodriguez
City of Peoria Police Department
8401 W. Monroe Street
Peoria, AZ 85345
 
Dear Officer Rodriguez:
 
My name is Ryan Leonard and I am a junior at Peoria High School who will be working towards a career in the law enforcement field.  I am seeking a position in this field that would expand my knowledge, training and experience. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]My background and course work have allowed me to obtain skills and training in the field of military and law enforcement.  I wish to have a future career as a Military Police Officer. I am currently speaking to an Army National Guard recruiter in order to enlist and go through college. Once I receive my degree in Law Enforcement, I plan on earning a commission as a second lieutenant in the United States Marine Corps. Here are a few of the experiences that I can bring to this position:

· I was in AFJROTC my freshmen year of high school, which allowed to me visit Luke AFB and observe many different careers in the military. 
· I was also enrolled in Criminal Justice where I had the opportunity to speak to members of the Peoria PD SWAT Unit and learn about the equipment and operations of a SWAT unit. 
· I am also currently enrolled in CTE Internship Law Enforcement
	
  
Thank you for considering me as a potential employee in your company. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Ryan Leonard


